The President
Galo Welfare Society

Sub: - GI registration of Galo Textiles regarding,
Ref :- GI No-938, Certificate No-555

Sir,
The indigenous faith-followers of the Galo tribes are informed that the Galo

Welfare Society (GWS) has acquired GI numbers for various Galo textile items vide GI
registration no referred above.

In light of this, I think it's crucial to inform you that, of all the textiles that have
been registered, the "JESE KOORE or TAKOM LEBOK" is a sacred garment worn during
AI-AGAM rites only. If non-believers of the Galo ancestor faith are engaged in the
promotion of such sacred garments, the dignity of JESE KOORE may not be upheld.

Therefore, the Galo indigenous faith organization/society or any Galo ancestral
faith believers should be the only ones to engage in any future endeavors and promotion
of the JESE KOORE textiles which are deeply ingrained ritual-connected textile items.

I hope our recommendation to steer clear of religious sentiments is accepted, as
this is essential to preserving social harmony and peace.

With Regards /

(Dr. Kirki Ori)
Working President, GIFCC
Copy to:

1. The Director, Indigenous Affairs, GoAP for information please.
2. The Director, Textles & Handicraft,-Itanagar, GoAP for information and necessary action
please.
\)./ All Executive Members GIFCC/Gamgi/Kumko/Nyibo Society/ MPS/Xwrmen/ Donyi
Mari committee (through e-media)for information please.
4. Office Copy




